
fier6iCorrection 
A story that appeared In 

Wednesday's editions of The 
Washington Post incorrectly 
stated that the Internal Rev-
enue Service has ruled that 
the Howard Hughes Medical 
Institute is a public charity 
rather than a private foun-
dation. The IRS recently is- 
sued regulations covering 
medical research founda-
tions In general, according 
to IRS spokesman Leon Lev-
ine. The IRS has not issued 
a ruling on whether the 
Hughes institute is such a 
foundation, he said. The 
Post regrets the error. 


